
  Tuesday, October 1, 2024 

 

DISTRICT 10 REPORT 
 
 

I am happy to report that I have been able to visit all 7 AFG’s in 
District 10. 
This past month I attended the Wauseon AFG and Saturday 
Morning Men’s Meetings. It was good to meet the members who 
attend these meetings. I felt welcomed by all the groups I visited. 
It seemed members appreciated my visits to their groups. I was 
able to assist some groups to reconnect with DOT and help them 
update their group records online.  
All the groups are using the suggested Al-Anon opening and 
closing at meetings and using Al-Alanon approved literature. I find 
that each group has its own unique culture and method of 
sharing. But all seem to provide a safe, loving environment for old 
and new members to share what is on their minds. 
So it is, in Al-Anon service we always receive more than we give.   
 
Happy in service, 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Chris E. 
District 10 Representative 


